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Dear Dr. Molinari, 

 

Thank you for accepting for publication our manuscript (nhess-2021-42), entitled “Effective 

earthquake early warning systems: Appropriate messaging and public awareness roles”.  

 

Based on your request, we have added the data availability section according to the manuscript 

preparation guidelines. Our manuscript is complete and includes the title, authors and their 

affiliations, abstract, tables, and figure and table captions. To promote our work, we have also 

provided a 500-character short summary.  

 

We would like to thank you for the opportunity to publish our manuscript in Natural Hazards 

and Earth System Sciences as a “brief communication”. 

 

Please feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns you may have. 
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Ya Tang, PhD 
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mailto:tangya@scu.edu.cn

